
CITY OF AMARILLO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a possible quorum of the Center City Tax 
Increment Reinvestment Zone #1 Board of Directors may assemble for a meeting to 
receive a presentation of the Center City Façade Grant for the WTAMU Nursing 
School Downtown Parking Plaza to be held at 10:00 a.m. on Tuesday, August 16, 
2022, at the Harrington Academic Hall TAMU Amarillo Center, Southwest Parking 
Lot, 720 South Tyler Street, Amarillo, Texas. 
 
This is not a regularly scheduled meeting of the Center City TIRZ#1 Board of 
Directors, but this notice is being posted in compliance with the Texas Open 
Meetings Act. As a governmental body, the Center City TIRZ#1 Board of Directors 
will not deliberate, take any formal action on any items discussed, nor will meeting 
minutes be produced for this notice. 
 
I certify that the above notice of public meeting was posted on the electronic bulletin 
board in City Hall, 601 S. Buchanan, Amarillo, Texas and the City website 
(www.amarillo.gov) on or before the 12th day of August 2022, at 12:00 p.m. in 
accordance with the Open Meetings Laws of the State of Texas, Chapter 551, Texas 
Government Code. 
 
      /s/ Stephanie Coggins                                      
      Stephanie Coggins, City Secretary 


